Memo

To: Village Board

Fr: Brad Lange

Re: Request to Allow Alcoholic Beverages at Community Center

Date: October 8, 2013

I am seeking Village Board approval to allow for alcoholic beverage at the Allouez Community Center on Wednesday, October 16th from 6:30PM – 9:00PM. We are hosting an Appreciation/Open House for returning participants and perspective participants in our Body Pump Classes.

A free introductory class will be held at 5:30pm followed by refreshments and appetizers at 6:30pm. No fee will be charged for the alcohol and appetizers.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Jenny Hammes, Recreation Coordinator or myself.